
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Quotes of the Week: 

School office: 630.627.5601 Miss Kraegel’s classroom: 630.629.0109 Mrs. LaMontagna’s cell: 630.363.4336 

TRINITY LUTHERAN SCHOOL 

preschool news 
We practiced writing big K and little k in our 
notebooks and practiced saying the sound it can 
make. We made a Christmas tree project by 
measuring and comparing long vs. short strips of 
paper. We talked about gifts we would like to give 
Jesus! 

Our Bible story was about the angels and the 
shepherds. The angels told the Good News of 
Jesus’ birth and the shepherds went to go see Baby 
Jesus! 

We read a lot of books and sang a lot of songs! 

Tuesday friends went to P.E. and library. 
Wednesday friends went to music. 

We played outside and in the gym! 

What we did this week 

Notes and Reminders 
 
 Tuesday’s hot lunch: macaroni and cheese. 

 All students sing in church this Sunday, 
12/8 at the 9am service. Please join us! 

 Our Christmas program will be Thursday, 
12/19 in the evening. Please let us know if 
your child cannot make it. They have all 
been practicing so hard! 

 Please send in a photo of your child next 
week if you haven’t yet! We will use them 
to make special ornaments! 

 

Mrs. Rachel LaMontagna  - 
preschool director & teacher 

rlamontagna@tlslombard.org 
 

Miss Beth Kraegel  - preschool teacher 
bkraegel@tlslombard.org 

 

Dec. 6, 2024 

 

Coming up NEXT WEEK 
Our letter of the week will be Ll. We will learn 
the sound Ll makes and practice writing it 
along with other letter work. We will continue 
our Christmas theme by making special 
ornaments (please send in a photo of your child 
if you haven’t yet!) and birthday candles for 
Jesus. We will keep practicing for our 
Christmas program. Our Bible story will be 
about the Wise Men finding Jesus. 
 
Tuesday: 
P.E. 
Library 
Wednesday: 
Music (no chapel during advent) 
Thursday: 
Optional taekwondo & optional Soccer Shots 


